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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Bill Wick [BillWick@ww-envlaw.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 7:24 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: don.ashton@us.bureauveritas.com
Subject: Coliseum Storage Associates (5200 Coliseum Way, Oakland)

Steven, 
            I represent Coliseum Storage Associates, and received a copy of your letter dated July 24 stating that the site at 
5200 Coliseum Way had not been “claimed” in the GeoTracker database.  Coliseum Storage Associates settled a lawsuit 
a number of years ago, in which Millennium Holdings, Inc. agreed to perform further site investigation and cleanup, to the 
extent necessary, at the property.  Bureau Veritas has been the consultant working with the Regional Board; I suggest 
that you contact Don Ashton at Bureau Veritas about your request.  Thanks very much. 
 
                                                Bill Wick 
 
********** 
William D. Wick, Esq. 
Wactor & Wick LLP 
Environmental Attorneys 
180 Grand Avenue, Suite 950 
Oakland, CA 94612 
Phone: 510-465-5750/Fax: 510-465-5697 
Email: bwick@ww-envlaw.com 
 


